Parnjit Sinﬂh

From: Patricia Morison <R -
Sent: 20 February 2022 15:52

To: Planning Planning

Subject: App 2021/3225/P Murphy's Yard

Dear Sir/Madam

T write to object to the development plan for Murphy's Yard.

It is massive overdevelopment.

These tall and densely sited buildings will detract from the important view from Hampstead Heath. The
fringes of the Heath must be protected or the Heath will be downgraded. The Heath is an enormously valued

amenity - it must not be jeopardised by such a dense development on the edge.

The plans have been drawn without proper regard to the provision of open space, green space, and
environmental protection.

Yours faithfully
Patricia Morison
27 Downshire Hill
London NW3 INT



